
Student Testimonial for Mark Chavez
3D Modeling Workshop & Introduction to Storyboarding

I had Mark for an introduction class to 3D Modeling and for Storyboarding. He served as 
an inspiration to the class with his vast knowledge on the subjects- both in showing us 
what the limits to we could do with the program for 3D modeling, as well as handing 
down tips to make the workflow easier. He was patient with the slower learners, and 
made sure that everyone was on the same page for each lesson.

Mark went above and beyond when he went round the labs during finals week, and 
offered help with his expertise. He made sure that his office doors were always open for 
people who needed help with animation, regardless of whether it was for the classes he 
taught or not.

I also had the opportunity to work on a project with Mark for a research workstudy. He 
was clear in handing out assignments, while allowing free reign to interpret the topic of 
research. This balance of control from him was very appreciated during my workstudy, 
and helped me to grow as an artist.

He is a dedicated and encouraging mentor, and I think that NTU should keep him to 
continue being a mentor for the future students in the School of Art, Design and Media.

Chong Ren Rong


